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U.S. Embassy will be closed on Monday, August 26, 2013

The U.S. Embassy wishes to advise visa applicants and U.S. citizens that the 
Embassy will be closed for visa interviews and routine business on Monday, August 
26, 2013, due to the expectation of a very large demonstration in Luneta in the 
vicinity of the Embassy.  In the interests of safety and security for the public and 
our staff, the Consular Section will be closed for all visa interviews and other routine 
services, except emergency services for American Citizens.  We expect to re-open 
on Tuesday, August 27, 2013. 

For U.S. citizens with American Citizen Services appointments, please either re-
schedule your appointment by visiting our web site or await contact by the ACS unit 
in the next few days.

For visa applicants with scheduled visa interviews, please check our website 
beginning Monday afternoon for instructions for rescheduling your visa interviews. 
 Please continue to monitor the Embassy’s website http://manila.usembassy.gov/ 
for updated information. 

Non Immigrant Visas: http://manila.usembassy.gov/nonimmigrant-visa.html

Immigrant Visas: http://manila.usembassy.gov/wwwh3023.html
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